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During this six weeks, our elementary students created a lively

Texas History play for their classmates and school staff. They had

a blast dressing up and singing together. Meanwhile, the middle

school and high school students got creative by building cars and

having a friendly competition to see whose could travel the

farthest. As the school year comes to a close, we organized a day

of fun activities for all students, including games, arts and crafts,

kickball, and tasty ice cream treats. On the final day of school, we

were excited to host a science fair, serve pancakes, and celebrate

our students' academic accomplishments with the A/B Honor

Roll awards.
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